

Iona Catholic Secondary School

2170 South Sheridan Way Mississauga, ON L5J. 2M4

Tel: (905) 823-0136

Fax: (905) 823-0248

September 10, 2021

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

We are committed to ensuring that you have an opportunity to participate in the ongoing development of the school as we continue to establish traditions and practices. Joining the Catholic School Council is a wonderful opportunity for you to become actively involved in your son's/daughter's education.

With the school year underway, we are looking to building a strong Catholic School Council. Elected positions include Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, Parish Representatives (St. Christopher and St. Francis of Assisi) and Ontario Association for Parents in Catholic Education (OAPCE) Representative. Parents who have children attending the school virtually can continue to be members/participate on their child's original home Catholic School Council.

Nomination forms for parent/guardian representatives on the Catholic School Council for the 2020-2021 school year will be sent electronically to all parent/guardians. Any parent wishing to be a member (and not necessarily wanting to hold a position) must also complete a nomination form. Completed nomination forms can be e-mailed to ionacatholicsecondaryschoolinfo@dpcdsb.org or submitted through your child to the school no later than **Friday September 24, 2021 at 3:00 p.m.**

Please review this important information regarding representatives for the 2020-2021 Iona Catholic School Council prepared by the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board on our Board Website at: http://www3.dpcdsb.org/Documents/CCCSC/CCCSCByLawsProceduresFinal.pdf.

Further information will be forthcoming should an election be required and future Catholic School Council meeting dates. Please also note that all Catholic School Council Members must have a valid criminal reference check.

I look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Carl Cini Principal